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Enquiries: Stuart Menzies
Telephone: 9433 3213
Reference: 40/40/004

SM:jw

29 July 1999

The Secretary
House of Representatives Standing
Committee on Environment and Heritage
Parliament House
CANBERRA  ACT  2600

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: Inquiry into Catchment Management

Nillumbik Shire Council would like to forward a submission to the ‘Inquiry
into Catchment Management’ currently being undertaken by the House of
Representatives Standing Committee on Environment and Heritage.

The submission has also been emailed.  Should you have any enquiries
please contact Stuart Menzies, Manager Environment and Land Use
Strategies, on 03 9433 3213.

Yours sincerely

Stephen S Plater
Group Manager
Environment & Engineering

Enc.


